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Update from 
 

Kington Langley Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 12 September  2011 

 

 

Headlines 
 

• The Parish Council has been busy dealing with controversial planning applications.  

Two additional Parish Council meeting have been held over the past two month giving 

the public the opportunity to air their views and for the comments to be passed to 

Wiltshire Council in good time.  Out thanks go to Councillor Howard Greenman for his 

continued support and useful advice on these matters.    

 

• Steps are being taken to improve the parking outside the school during drop off and pick 

up times.    

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

• A long awaited resolution on an enforcement issue relating to a the development 

Glenhaven at Plough Lane is still outstanding.  They are a filled in ditch and tarmac 

drive.  Assistance with this would be appreciated.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

- 

• The Village Hall committee together with the Playing Field Association both of Kington 

Langley with the assistance of the Parish Council now has CCTV covering areas that 

have been vandalised in the past.  This is proving a great success.   

 
Projects  
 

• Following a metro count installation over a period of 10 days showing results of traffic 

travelling at an average speed of 34mph, a SID has been requested. The Parish Council 

is looking forward to future developments and it is hoped Kington Langley will be 

chosen for a SID to be placed.     

 

• Due to very ancient drainage pipes that were possibly placed by local land owners many 

years past, two areas on common land are showing serious signs of flooding.  The Parish 

Council has now gained quotations for the necessary work.  Several requests have been 

forwarded to the Flood Working Group for assistance with the cost of the pipe work as 

suggested by Kristian Price, however to date no acknowledgement or reply has been 

received. Any assistance with this would be appreciated.     

 

• Drainage issues at the rear of Silver Street are still to be resolved.  Awaiting clarification 

on what comes next.   

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

• Future Parish Council meetings during 2011 - 12
th
 September, 10

th
 October, 14

th
 

November, 12
th
 December.  
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